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Our gratitude!!! 

 

As Pastor Kathy's tenure at RRPC comes 

to an end, the Capital Campaign 

Committee recognizes the guidance she 

has given us throughout the process. We 

have Pastor Kathy to thank for her belief 

in our team and her guidance to the 

campaign.   
 

She advised us when we had questions 

regarding how we should best approach 

our plans that might affect the many 

groups that use the church. She patiently 

and firmly reminded us of our 

congregation’s generosity and the 

presence of the Holy Spirit within each 

person that enters the building.  



 

Her foresight helped us define the job of the Capital Campaign Committee and 

identified the need for a Project Management Team to oversee the projects.  Pastor 

Kathy encouraged us to think "outside the box" as we determined the best way to 

achieve our fundraising goal for the repair and maintenance of this building while 

honoring the needs and concerns of our congregation and the community that uses 

this space.  
 

Her levity and enthusiasm helped us look up and forward when we struggled, 

reminding us that with God and prayer all things are possible. She encouraged us to 

recognize and honor every contribution as an important part of the whole. Pastor Kathy 

was always available as a valuable resource to our committee.   
 

Both the Capital Campaign Committee and the Project Management Team give Pastor 

Kathy a heartfelt Thank You! 
  

The Capital Campaign Committee -- Betty, Elaine, Leah, Pat, Denise, Sue, and 

Bob 

  
 

  

 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain. Psalm 127:1  

Thank you for your support! 
 

Rio Rancho Presbyterian Church 

1004 24th Street SE, Rio Rancho, NM 87124  (505) 892-6664 

capital@rioranchopresbyterianchurch.org   
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